
 

Tonight; Harrison Treweeke; Young Men's Mentoring Program – UHS 
Introduction; Guy Porter 

Vote of thanks; Craig Saunders 
Future Programs:   
 
 

28 May; Movie Night, ‘The Way, My Way’, proceeds 
to End Polio, PLEASE spread the word. 
NO MEETING at the DLC.  

June is Rotary’s Rotary Fellowships Month 
4 June; Elise and India 2024 Senior & Junior Runner-
up Young Women of the Year  
Introduction; Tim Trescowthick 
Vote of thanks; Ross Wade 
11 June; NO MEETING  
12 June; SESCA Award Night, at the DLC   
18 June; Driver Ed; Anita Barry, Jason Mudge and 
Bill McInnes 
Introduction; Anne-Maree Kitchener 
Vote of Thanks; Dale Wilford 
25 June; Club Changeover Night; Partners, Family and Friends’ Night 

July is Rotary’s Maternal and Child Health Month 
2 July; Club Assembly 
 
 
 
 

14 May 2024 
 

PP Tony Fondacaro acknowledged the Traditional Owners of Country and paid respect to Elders past and present. Tony 
welcomed the members and all the guests; Anne-Maree Kitchener, Jason Russell, Phil McDonald, Peta Shea, Vera Sinclair, 
Matilda Sinclair and Isabelle Sinclair. 

Secretary Issa Shalhoub; the club needs a list of the members who have an RSA and its expiry date and those members who 
wish to get one, names, expiry date and licence number are still needed. 
è Attendance; Louise Garrett (our attendance officer) is still not receiving all apologies, and has to guess 

attendance numbers to give to our caterer.  You can ring Louise, send a text message or email her. 
è If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. IT IS THAT 

SIMPLE. 
SESCA is on Wednesday 12 June at the DLC, let us all attend. 
Tuesday 11 June’s meeting has been cancelled to encourage members to attend the SESCA night. 
Our club has received a Certificate of Appreciation for our Gold Sponsorship of the BOF Festival from Maria Lavalle. 
Three names of prospective new members, approved by the Board, has been emailed for members’ notification, 
including Bill Harris and no objections were received. 

Treasurer Ed Zonneveldt said that for the Bali Bombing Anniversary our club agreed to half the cost of the profit with 
the DLC, we owe DLC $7,000.  The BOF Ball made a profit of $14,000 which went to the BOF Festival. 

Thank you, Louise Garrett and Bev Nicholas for your great work with the BOF Ball. 
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 May is Rotary’s Youth Service Month  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar 
26 May Sun Bunnings BBQ 
28 May Tues ‘The Way, My Way’, MOVIE 
2 June Sun Budawang School BBQ 9 to 12:30 
3 June Mon Combined Board Meeting 

11 June Tues NO MEETING 
12 June Wed SESCA at DLC 
22 June Sat Bunnings BBQ 
22 June Sat District Changeover in Young 
25 June Tues Club Changeover dinner at DLC 

4 July  NAIDOC BBQ? 
10 Aug Sat Bunnings BBQ for MHERV 
11 Aug Sun Bunnings BBQ for MHERV 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to Louise Garrett 0432 091 991 loumgarr@gmail.com  
by NOON ON MONDAY.  

If your attendance is in doubt, please apologise and if you turn up, the caterer will not mind extras. 
 

Birthdays; belated, SORRY,  
15 May; Ted Wild, 18 May; Louise Garrett and 

Deb Tibbles, 20 May; Audrey Saunders.  
21 May; Rob Powell, 1 June; Tony Fondacaro. 

Anniversaries; None. 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla
mailto:loumgarr@gmail.com


Vocational Director Yvonne Young said that seven attended the BlueScope Steel trip and thanked the seven. 
 Yvonne sent email re National Youth Science Forum to year 11 students. 

Yvonne will give a presentation to UHS regarding what Rotary has to offer for youths. 
2 June is the new date for the Budawang BBQ. 
SESCA dinner will cost $40 to $45 per person. 

International Director Tim Trescowthick; 28 May; movie night at Arcadia for End Polio, please spread the word. 
Tim is getting sponsors for a raffle at the movies, asked members to bring a plate, buy your tickets at the cinema. 

Community Director Geoff Johns is looking for the Tagging machine. 
BBQ rosters were circulated and will be emailed. 
Car club are happy with their involvement with the BOF Ball and want to have a car display next year. 

Tony Fondacaro gave the club service report. 
 Tony thanked Yvonne Young for the BlueScope tour. 
 Tony attended a make-up meeting at Waikiki and highly recommends make-ups. 

Our guest speaker Peta Shea, Milton Show Young Woman of the Year 2024, is studying Art, majoring in History and minoring 
in Politics. Peta was our RYLA participant in 2023 and enjoyed the program so much that she is still involved with RYLA as a 
leader for future participants. Peta thanked our club for giving her the opportunity to attend. 
Our second guest speaker Isabelle Sinclair, Milton Show Teen of the Year 2024, loves the Rodeo, met other girls and had a 
great experience. Isabelle went flower picking, had morning tea with the judges and wants to be involved with animal care. 

Dale Wilford won the raffle. 

Craig Saunders would like to see all members helping at the front desk through a roster. 

   

  

  

End of report. 
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